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As a resident of this state who is pro-life, I am in favor of repealing all current laws 
here in the state of Maine which allow for aborting the life of a child at any time 
during gestation.  I believe in the sanctity of life, and society’s responsibility to 
safeguard it, most especially, during its time of greatest vulnerability.  


